THIS GUY WANTS YOUR SOCKSI
“PACIFIC FISHER

UC Berkeley’s Dr. Rick Sweitzer will be onsite on Tuesday April 17" to talk about his Sierra Nevada
Adaptive Management Project Fisher Study. Dr. Sweitzer, Principal Investigator for the study, has collected donated
socks from all over the country for use as bait holders to attract the rare j
Pacific Fisher (Martes pennant) in the Sierra Nevada area. Motion-activated
cameras and radiocollars are used to monitor Fisher populations and the
impact of forest thinning on area wildlife.

Join us for a lively and informative talk by Dr. Rick Sweitzer. His research
focuses on the applied aspects of wildlife conservation and population

ecology of mammals in the Sierra Nevada.

SPECIAL EARTH WEEK EVENT - DR. RICK SWEITZER

TUESDAY APRIL 17, 2012 1:00-2:30pm B543 Auditorium

Drop off your old (clean) tube socks in the collection box at the door!
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